
Minutes of Mount Maunganui Bridge Club Committee 

Meeting held at the Clubrooms on 16 June 2020 

 
Present  Gilda Rowland, Diane Rodger, Robyn Knight, Jane Dekker, Teri Logie, Brian Cavit, 

Dawn Buxton, Sue Gibbons, Anne Clarke, Patty Spencer, Mike Nicholson. 

Apology: Julie Sheridan 

 

Minutes from Last Meeting: Moved:  Gilda Rowland      Seconded: Diane Rodger 

 

Matters Arising: Diane reported she had contacted all Dealers and Directors regarding re-

opening.  Unfortunately (due to health reasons) Diane Moreland will not be playing for the 

remainder of 2020 and thus will not be available to be a Playing Director on Thursdays.  

Diane to discuss with Gloria and discussion ensued regarding paying a Director for the 

Thursday session as per all other sessions.  Diane to follow-up. 

 

General Business: 

COVID-19 – Re-opening Protocols and Planning:  In hand.  All members have been advised 

and notices displayed. 

 

Programme Restart – Changes to 2020 have been advised to members and are on display. 

 

Lessons Restart – Received advice from Bren and Co.  All in  hand. 

 

Grant Applications – Guild and Spence have agreed to honour previous quotation and fit-out 

of second aircon unit will proceed shortly.  At the same time they will switch the overhead 

fans from summer to winter mode. Teri has received second lighting quote and is pursuing 

the application process. 

 

Intermediate/Junior Tournament 18 July:  To proceed.  Cost $20 ($10 for Novices).  BYO 

lunch.  Sub-Committee to organise – Diane, Anne, Robyn, Teri and Patty – Wed 1 July @ 10 

a.m.  Mike to confirm with sponsor. 

 

Any other business: 

NZB 2021 Programme – Gilda to email Rona Driscoll with our preferred dates. 

 

Date of Next Meeting:   Tuesday 18 August at 10 a.m.  

. 

Meeting closed: 11 a.m. 

 


